# Tamlaght O'Crilly Greenlough



## 23rd Sunday of the Year

He gives, and asks for everything

Jesus said to the crowds: "None of you can be my disciple unless you give up all your possessions". Sometimes the teachings of Jesus seem impossible to follow, and this is certainly one of them! Because of this difficulty some people give up while others simply ignore it and go on their way. When Jesus talks about possessions he is not condemning them as evil but rather calling on us to look at the evil effect that they have on our hearts and lives and because of that to put them in their proper place. Possessions possess us so easily. The more we have the more of our energy and attention have to go into protecting what we have. We can become very self-centred and forget our responsibility to care for one another. Even within our homes and families, our possessions can become more important than the people we love. They certainly become more important than taking care of the poor of our world.

Fr. Johnny Doherty, C.Ss.R.

## Goodbye Fr. Hasson - This weekend Fr. Hasson celebrates his final Mass as Parish Priest of Greenlough/Lavey. Fr. Hasson has been appointed to the Parish of Drumragh (Omagh). We keep him in our prayers and wish him well in his new parish.



Fr. Eamon Graham has been appointed as Parish Priest of Lavey & Parish Priest of Greenlough.

Masses during the Week

**Monday - Thursday:** 9.00am

Friday: 7.30pm - Scroggy Mass Rock

Saturday: 10.00am; Vigil, 7.30pm

Sunday: 9.00am; 11.00am

Septem

Anniversary Masses this Week

Friday 9th at 7.30pm for Mary Graham, RIP Saturday 10th at 7.30pm for Assumpta Henry, RIP.

"Forty Hours Adoration" will be held next Sunday 11th September after 11.00am Mass and conclude with a Holy Hour from 8.00pm - 9.00pm.

The Month's Mind Mass for Bishop Edward Daly, RIP, will be celebrated in St Eugene's Cathedral on Saturday 10th September at 7.30pm. Everyone Welcome.

**7.30pm Mass** on **Friday 9th September** will be celebrated at the **Mass Rock** site at **Scroggy**, and not in the Church.



**Rosary:** The Bethany Bereavement Group will lead the Rosary on **Sunday** at **3.00pm** in the old **Greenlough Church.** 



Sick and Housebound - Fr. Hasson will visit the Sick and Housebound in Greenlough this Monday 5th September.





Collections: 28/8 - Weekly: £910.76; B/Fund: £371.49.

Parish Envelope Counters for September 
Bridie McAlynn; Christine McErlean



COFFEE MORNING - in aid of Alzheimer's Society in the home of Shauneen Henry on Saturday 10th September from 12 noon to 3.00pm. Everyone welcome.

Donations can also be made on our Just Giving page at: <a href="http://justgiving.com/thecoffeemorning2016">http://justgiving.com/thecoffeemorning2016</a>.



Brigid Marron (Mullaghnamoyagh) wishes to express her sincere thanks and appreciation to all those who made a donation in lieu of flowers to "Chest Heart and Stroke" at the time of her husband Patsy's death which realised the incredible sum of £1020.00. Your generosity has been totally overwhelming.



Portglenone CCE Registration/Classes: 2016-2017 Term: Registration for the new term is on Monday 5th September at 7.00pm in 'The Wild Duck'. Download the CCE Classes

Registration form at www.portglenonecce.org.uk *Enrolling for the following:* Fiddle, Tin Whistle, Flute, Banjo/Mandolin, Button Accordion, Bodhran & Guitar.

Traditional Irish Music Classes restart in St Mary's PS on Monday 12th September: 7.00pm - 8.30pm for ALL Pupils.

### DERRY DIOCESAN SOCIETY - DECEASED MEMBERS

If you wish to have a deceased relative/friend enrolled in the Derry Diocesan Society, please give details to the Parish Office. The donation is £20.00.

- 1. Mass is offered **every day** in some parish in the Diocese for all deceased members.
- 2. The prayers of every congregation in the Diocese on the First three Saturdays of each quarter.

To have names included in the next quarter please contact the parish office before Tuesday 26th September.

## MASS TIMES **SUNDAYS:**

Vigil:7.30pm
Morning:
9.00am & 11am
Holydays:

Vigil: 7.30pm

During the day:
9.00am & 11am

WEEKDAYS:

Mon - Thurs: **9.00am** 

Friday: 7.30pm Saturday: 10am

First Fridays: 7.30pm

Confessions Saturdays:

After Vigil Mass
Eves of First
Fridays &
Holydays:

After evening Mass

TELEPHONE
Numbers:
Fr. Hasson

7964 2458 Fr. Harkin 2582 1190

Parish Office: 2582 1190 St. Mary's PS: 2582 1066

St. Mary's College:

2582 1370

Gig'N The Bann 5K Fun Run/Walk -Thursday 8th September in Portglenone, starting 7pm. Run Registration: 1st Portglenone Presbyterian Church Hall, Main Street, 5 - 6.45pm. Walk registration: Church of Ireland Hall, Main Street, 6 - 6.45pm. All proceeds to support Restoration funds for the Churches in Portglenone: St. Mary's, 1st Presbyterian & Church Of Ireland.

Gig'N The Bann - Cross-Cultural Music & Dance Festival, Portglenone. Thursday 8th until Sunday 11th September. See poster or visit: www.gignthebann.com



The Catholic Chaplaincy at Queen's University Belfast, 28 Elmwood Avenue, will be open for the Undergraduate Open Days on 8th & 9th September. Also open for Queen's University Undergraduate Family Open Day on Saturday 10th September. All Welcome. Free Tea & Coffee. E: qubcc@downandconnor.org or www.qubcc.org

September edition of The Net is now on sale. Coverage includes: Tributes to Bishop Edward Daly, Melmount Ordination, Tyrone Deanery Mercy Pilgrimage, For coverage of your parish or school faith activities please email:editorthenet15@gmail.com tel/text 078 0929 2852.

Newbridge CCE Traditional Classes - Registration and information morning in The Elk on Saturday 10th September from 10am - 12pm. Classes start on Saturday, 17th September in Anahorish PS from 10.30am. Contact 07768046530 or visit www.newbridge-cce.com.

The Parish Office will be closed Monday

to Thursday and on Friday (morning)

next week. All items for the newsletter
should be emailed or sent in writing to the

office by Friday at 11.00am.

